- Elmer Elson
ELEMENTARY

bl

NEWSLETTER - March 2025

Eimer Elson Elementary
Box 330

Mayerthorpe, AB.

TOE 1NO
www.elmerelson.ca
Phone: (780) 786-2268
Fax: (780) 786-2050

ADMIN MESSAGE

Student Leadership continues to grow at E.E.E. Student
Leadership was very evident in the Pink Shirt activities
when each class collaborated with their partner class to
create a beautiful disptay. Together we are becoming the
leaders of tomorrow.

Spring is on it's way and with the warmer weather our
playground is melting. Please send extra clothes with
your children.

As the days grow longer and the warmth of spring begins
to settle in, we look forward to the renewed energy that
comes with the changing season. May this be a time of
growth, both in nature and spirit.

PARENT TEACHER CONFERENCES

Parent Teacher Conferences will be held on
March 19™& 20" from 5:00 - 7:30 p.m.
Please call the school to book an
appointment beginning on March 12™.

STUDENT ONLINE REPORTS

Teachers are updating your child's progress and
achievement on an ongoing basis. On March 17"
be sure to check the homeroom section for Term 2
citizenship comments. You should have a password with
log in information. If your child is new to our school or
you require any assistance with this matter, please call
the school.

ECS REGISTRATION

If you have a child or know of a child
who would be eligible for
Kindergarten (must be 5 before
December 31%, 2025) starting in
September 2025 we ask you to please call the school to
add them to our list or attend the April 3" registration
night at 7:00 p.m.

A copy of your child’s birth certificate and proof of
residence will be required upon registration.

STAY CONNECTED

@ Access student schedules,
H- attendance, and grades

online at any time with
Power School. Please
contact us to receive your individual
username and password if you have not yet
created an account or have misplaced the
information.

PowerSchool

Find us on: Like our Facebook page
facebook. | EImer Elson Elementary

and more at

h Pay tech f
G%ﬂ ay tech fees, hot lunch
nine https://schoolcashonline.com

Poy for shudent ems onle

Enter (5687)316-2959
' Text @eeesch

@ remind ks

Contact us directly at:

780-786-2268 or

nolan.andriuk@ngps.ca

leanna.feser@ngps.ca




STUDENT ABSENCES

This is a reminder to please call the
school when your child(ren) are absent
from school. We realize this may be
burdensome but it is for your child's
safety. This way we know where they are
when they are not at school.

In the case of a missing child, it would
allow us to react quickly.

When a child is absent, a call home will
occur each morning if we have not heard
from parents.

| think we are all crossing our fingers hoping spring is
around the corner. The nicer weather brings more
activities for our kids. This time of the year also keeps our
school buzzing with many activities.

Please join us for our next meeting to learn about all the
exciting upcomlng events happenlng at EEE. Our next
meeting is on Monday, March 31% @ 5:00 p.m.

Jill Stoney
Schoo! Council Chairperson
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SPRING BREAK

We hope everyone enjoys Spring Break
from March 24™ - 28"

School will resume on March 31

PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT
DAY

There will be no school on Thursday,
April 17th due to a Professional
Development Day for our teachers.

MUSIC FESTIVAL 2025

We are once again preparing for the Whitecourt Rotary
Music Festival. The choir and vocal soloists will perform on
March 14" at Ecole St. Anne’s in Whitecourt.

Choral groups and individual speech arts will be at EEE on
March 12" & 13",

March will be a busy month getting everyone prepared for
this exciting event and Elmer Elson is certain to be
represented well. Further information will be forwarded to par-
ents as the information is received.

PINK SHIRT DAY

February 26™ was Pink Shirt Day. Elmer
Elson Elementary School participated in
our 11" annual Pink Shirt Day!

The theme this year is “Let Kindness
Grow". It was a day to remind us that we
should treat every day like Pink Shirt Day
and choose kindness all year long.

BOOK FAIR RETURNS TO EEE!

We are exmted to be hosting both the week of
March 17" -20™

Please check the information letter that will be sent home in
the coming weeks for complete information.

Many students will bring home wish lists with suggestions of
books they will like to buy.

We look forward to seeing you

there! Scholastic
Book Fair [
TRACK TEAM

Congratulations to our Girls A Track
Team who will compete at the
Running Room Indoor Games after
qualifying in the prellmmary rounds.
Good luck on March 8"
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